Learning workshops to disseminate best practice in safeguarding;

Capturing the skills and experience of the Manchester youth sector.

Young Manchester and GMYN are inviting ten
organisations to come together in a set of
facilitated workshops to share learning on
safeguarding practice in youthwork.

This programme will capture stories and

experience and use this learning to develop
training and resources for the wider youth sector.
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Session 1: GMYN office
Wednesday 12th June
(9.30am - 12.00pm)

Session 2: GMYN office
Wednesday 19th June
(9.30am - 12.00pm)
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How does it work?

GMYN will be delivering two facilitated sessions in
June. Organisations will be supported to discuss and
present their practice/service models from their own
experiences from delivering youth work.

We will be looking for clear examples of learning from
dealing with incidents, reporting and managing any
challenges.

This learning will create new resources for GMYN and
Young Manchester to help direct and inform future
strategy on safeguarding training and support for the
youth sector.

Renumeration for your involvement

Organisations are invited to apply to attend and
contribute to the sessions. The attendees will need to
be experienced workers who have already attended
safeguarding training so that they are fully prepared to
be able to input into discussions.

Workers need to attend both workshops, and their
contribution to the sessions will be recognised by
a payment of £100 to their organisation.

To register your interest to be one of these ten organisations and
contribute to these workshops, please contact info@gmyan.co.uk



